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Procurement Policy Note – Preparing for the UK leaving the EU
The Cabinet Office have published a new Procurement Policy Note – Preparing for the UK Leaving the EU, along with a Frequently Asked Questions document on a No Deal Exit. This note provides further information on how the UK’s public procurement regulations will be affected in the event of either an agreed deal with the EU or a no deal exit from the EU.

This Procurement Policy Note is directly applicable to all contracting authorities including Central Government Departments, Executive Agencies, Non Departmental Public Bodies, wider public sector, local authorities, NHS bodies and utilities. 

Further information can be found at: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/procurement-policy-note-0219-preparing-for-the-uk-leaving-the-eu 
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